

# Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 16th September, 2019



Dear Parents and Carers,

The children and staff have settled back into their school routines and are enjoying being back with friends and staff. We are planning another busy week - where parents can 'drop in' to meet staff and look at the classrooms.

Thank you for ordering school dinners and milk.

## Events this week

Monday	Donkey sanctuary visit (small group) 2.15-Year 6 Parents 'meet and greet'		
Tuesday	2.15-Year 5 Parents 'meet and greet'		
Wednesday	Swimming for Year 3 2.15-Years 2 and 4 Parents 'meet and greet'		
Thursday	8.15-8.55— Credit Union open for savers 2.15-Year 3 Parents 'meet and greet'		
Friday	9.05— Praise Assembly-all welcome School Councillors to be announced 2.15-Year 1 Parents 'meet and greet' Year 6 'Buddies' meet their new Reception class 'Buddies'		

#### Parents/Carers 'meet and greets' this week

Please come along to meet your children's class teachers this week at 2.15pm (see timetable above).

This is a chance for you to see their classrooms and find out various pieces of information for the year.

We are looking forward to seeing you each afternoon this week.

#### SCHOOL UNIFORM

Can you please ensure that all items of school wear are clearly labelled with your Child's name in.

PE KITS-Please ensure all children have plain black shorts and jogging bottoms, a plain white T-shirt and a plain black sweatshirt for PE lessons.

Thank you.

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificate winners	Attendance
Reception	No certificates last week due to Mass for the	
	beginning of the new school year.	Our whole school
Year 1		attendance target for this year is 96%
Year 2		
Year 3		
Year 4		
Year 5		
Year 6		

#### YEAR 3 ROALD DAHL DAY

Thank you Year 3 parents, children and staff for making a fabulous effort to organise your costumes for the Roald Dahl themed day last Friday.

The children enjoyed making George's Marvellous medicine and a range of other activities and they looked brilliant!

Well done.

#### MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON-

Friday 27th September from 1.30pm onwards. We would be grateful of any donations of toys, books, unwanted gifts etc and baking on the day.

All money raised goes towards Macmillan cancer care.

#### APPLICATION TO HIGH SCHOOLS

It is time for families in Year 6 to apply for a high school place for your children. We have sent the forms home for you to complete if you want your child to attend a Catholic high school-please return the form to our school by Monday 14th October. All parents MUST complete the common preference form online at www.leeds.gov.uk/highschool by the end of October at the latest. Please contact school if you need any help.

OPEN EVENINGS FOR OUR CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOLS ARE AS FOLLOWS-

MOUNT ST.MARY'S- Thursday 3rd October (6.15-8.30pm)

CARDINAL HEENAN- Saturday 5th October (11-1.30pm)

CORPUS CHRISTI- Tuesday 8th October (6.30-8.30pm)

This is a chance for you and your child to look around and meet staff.

### MILK MONEY

Thank you very much.

Please log on to coolmilk.co.uk to order for your child if wanted.

I hope you all have a lovely Week.

